
2019 Friends of Sion Gathering 

Sunday, 10th November 2019 
  

 
  

 

9:30 am  Mass in Cathedral  

11:00 am  Registration in Sion Campus Lunchroom  

11:30 am  Welcome and updates from Sion Family 

11:50 am  Plans for final gathering in 2020 

12:00 pm  Prayer before Lunch  

12:05 pm  Lunch (catered by Duart) 

1:15 pm  Tour of Campus 

2:00 pm  Liturgy in Sion Chapel 

2:30 pm   Finish of day   

 PLEASE DO ONE OF THE FOLLOWING: 

Email wjcck@iinet.net.au your reply regarding attendance at the Friends of Sion Gathering and direct debit 

your payment for the lunch to Bendigo Bank, Friends of Sion Account, BSB 633-000, Account No. 

147727085. Be sure to put the payment in your name and include the information requested below in your 

email. 

OR 
If you are attending this year’s gathering, complete this form. Also, feel free to photocopy this invitation and pass it on 

to anyone else you know who would like to attend.  

 ---------------------------------------------clip here---------------------------------------------------- 

I/We will attend the 2019 Gathering and enclosed is $25.00 per person for the lunch. Please make cheques payable to 

“Friends of Sion”. 

 Name: ................................................................................................................................ 

  

 Address: ........................................................................................................................................................... 

 

 Email: ........................................................................................................  Phone: ................................ 

 

Return this slip to: 

C Kingwill, 80 Raglan Street, Sale, VIC 3850 (Phone: 0428 446 430, Email: wjcck@iinet.net.au) 

Gather and spend time with friends, past school 

mates, teachers and the Sisters of Our Lady of Sion 

at the Sion Campus in Sale, Victoria. 

 

This will be the penultimate gathering with the final 

event on Sunday, 8th November 2020 celebrating 130 

years since the arrival of the Sisters. 

 

Please fill out the acceptance form below and return 

as directed. 
 


